2800 Beau Jardin #104

Lansing, MI  48910

April 6, 2001

Mr. Mike Musary

Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations

Armada Administration Building

74500 Burk Street

Armada, MI  48005

Dear Mr. Musary:

I appreciated the opportunity to interview with you at the Michigan State University Teacher and Administrator Job Fair on April 5. I thoroughly enjoyed the conversation that we had. I walked away with a clearer overview of what could be expected of me as an English teacher, Spanish teacher and wrestling coach. I was particularly impressed with the strong sense of community that both you and Mr. Kummerow spoke about at Armada. I was also excited to learn about your ranking in Family PC magazine as one of the “Top 100 Connected” schools, your partnership with MSU and upcoming partnership with Asia and your focus on technology. In addition, I was especially pleased with the “rural, yet expanding” atmosphere that exists at Armada. 

Our conversation confirmed my desire for employment as an English teacher, Spanish teacher and wrestling coach at Armada. I am in the process of wrapping up an exciting year long student teaching internship and feel that my background has commandingly prepared me for a career of sharing my love for English and Spanish with my students, as well as sharing my passion for the sport with my wrestlers. Based on our conversation and my background knowledge of the school district, I feel that the community at Armada would be an ideal location to pursue my career. 

Some of the comments you made at the MSU fair were exceedingly complimentary and encouraging. When you stated you were “done searching” and would be “thrilled to have someone of my caliber,” it filled me with a sense of security. I was especially pleased when you found me later in the conference and asked me to meet administrators, teachers and possibly students at Armada on Wednesday, April 11 at 10 AM. I am extremely eager for this encounter and am hopeful it will be the next step in my career at Armada. 

Thank you for the time you took to not only get to know me better, but to explain to me what you are looking for in a professional at Armada. I feel that your desires and my abilities are complementary and I would welcome the opportunity to educate and coach at Armada. If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Respectfully,

Aric Anthony Foster

www.msu.edu/~fosterar
sr_anthony@yahoo.com
(517) 882-6219
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